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Message from the Guest Editors

The aim of this Special Issue is to provide a comprehensive
platform for the dissemination of cutting-edge research,
innovative strategies, and evidence-based practices in the
field of cardiovascular prevention and therapy.
Cardiovascular diseases (CVDs) remain a global health
challenge, and this Special Issue seeks to bring together
researchers, clinicians, and experts to address the
multifaceted aspects of CVD prevention, with the ultimate
goal of reducing the burden of CVDs worldwide.

The scope of this Special Issue encompasses a wide range
of topics related to cardiovascular prevention, including:
Risk assessment and prediction; Lifestyle interventions;
Pharmacological interventions; Innovations in technology;
Exercise physiology; Global perspectives; and Prevention
programs and initiatives.

This Special Issue encourages contributions from diverse
disciplines, including cardiology, epidemiology, genetics,
and psychology. By fostering interdisciplinary
collaboration and sharing the latest research and
practices, we aim to advance our collective understanding
of cardiovascular prevention and contribute to the global
effort to reduce the burden of cardiovascular diseases.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Journal of Personalized Medicine (JPM; ISSN 2075-4426) is
an international, open access journal aimed at bringing all
aspects of personalized medicine to one platform. JPM
publishes cutting edge, innovative preclinical and
translational scientific research and technologies related to
personalized medicine (e.g., precision medicine,
pharmacogenomics/proteomics, systems biology, ‘omics
association analysis). JPM is covered in Scopus, the
Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE), PubMed, PMC,
Embase, and other databases.
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